
From: Jennifer Lamb <jenlambrealtor@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 1:21 PM 

To: Claire M Mitchell <Mitchell.Claire@columbusga.org>; marsmith@tsys.com 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: BHAR 

  

Mollie & Claire, 

I am writing to formally resign from my position as a member of the Board of Historic 

and Architectural Review (BHAR), effective after the May board meeting. 

It has been a privilege to serve on the BHAR and contribute to the preservation and 

thoughtful development of our community’s historic and architectural assets. I am proud 

of the work we’ve accomplished together and remain confident in the board’s continued 

dedication to its mission. 

This decision was not made lightly, but due to personal commitments, I believe it is the 

right time for me to step down. 

I would like to recommend Debbie Young as my replacement. She is an active member 

of the Columbus Board of Realtors, a historic district resident and is very informed of 

BHAR's guidelines and mission.  

Thank you for the opportunity to serve. I wish the board continued success and am 

grateful for the experience 

Jen 

  

 


